



920.853.3241 • Fax 920.853.3515 adminclerktreasurer@hilbertwi.gov www.hilbertwi.gov

Dated: February 12, 2025

For the record, this meeting has been properly posted and noticed.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Village of Hilbert Board of Canvassers will be meeting immediately following the tabulation of the votes for the 2025 Spring Primary Election on Tuesday, February 18, 2025 at the Village Hall located at 26 N. 6th St. immediately following the closing of the polls at 8 p.m. to conduct the canvass of the election results from the 2025 Spring Primary Election.

This notice is to comply with the open meeting regulations.

Missy Kieso, Clerk Treasurer

MX1550